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discrimination, xenophobia and related intolerance.  Ms. Pillay expressed hope that 
those who decided to stay away from this Conference would join the international 
community again soon in the fight against these scourges. 
  
Yuri Boychenko added that the adoption of the outcome document marked a new 
beginning.  While the document was adopted, a lot remained to be accomplished.  Mr. 
Boychenko was optimistic that the document would have a great future and would lead 
states to combat racism and racial discrimination all over the world. 
  
In response to a journalist’s question about whether the document was adopted in haste 
to avoid other states from withdrawing, Ms. Pillay said it was not because anybody 
harboured any fear of further withdrawal, but because the main committee that was 
constituted to consider the document was ready to adopt it. There was no further reason 
to hold up the process of adoption. 
  
Asked whether it was still necessary that the Germans and Americans and other 
countries who withdrew from the Conference join the process in Geneva over the next 
few days or should at a later stage, Ms. Pillay said as European States had fully 
participated in the drafting of the document



 

statements at the conclusion of the Conference on Friday although the discussion on the 
adopted text itself would not be re-opened.  It was also clarified that the text could be 
supported by any UN member State regardless of whether they participated in the 
Conference or not.  



 

added that many NGOs participated in the drafting phase and made valuable 
contributions, many of which were reflected in the text. 
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